2705 Princeton Dr.
Austin, Texas 78741 i
Sept. 2, 1997 Lo b

Dear Robert,

Appreciate your letter & grateful for the corrections, I knew that
you would come forwvard with same and you & Crystelle are the only
two that I've heard from. I have made corrections on my listing.

Thanks for the Jasper County info about the cemeteries, will write to
Wofford E. Malphrus concerning the publication. I would like to have
a book published on all of the relatives in and around this area for
Ass'n. to sell and perhaps the sale could help pay for the markers
that we need to erect. I'm 100% in favor of doing this. Sarah Jaudon
Robert may have had a marker & it's broken or can't read the stone.
She & Jacques de Bourdeau Robert were my gr6 grandparents.

When Crystelle & I were tﬁ R°H§§rﬁogﬁ?8&?rx black woman came down
the gravel road, & she saw us and asked if we were related & I said
yes, she said that her grandfather used to be the care taker and that
her great great grandfather had belonged to the Robert family. That
she had known Miss Carrie & Mr. Maner, I said I gues we were related
also & she laughed. You stated that Sarah Jaudon Robert died across

the road, east or south?

Is there a copy of the paper available about the tragic death of
Isabelle Robert & Richard Bostic, prepared by Michael West Berry.
Would be ever so grateful for a copy. This could be printed and sold
at the Reunion. I'm so grateful for your knowledge and smart brain
that remembers all of the facts. We are so blessed to have you with
your interest and concerns.

I keep all of your letters and refer to them at times. Who knows some
day I may publish a book, "LettersfromCoz. Robert". I agree with you
placing stones for Rev. Pierre Robert, Pierre Robert, Jr. at the
Huguenot Cross site at Jamestown & Sarah Jaudon Robert at the Robert
Cemetery & for Jacques Robert at Stony Creek.

I am planning to go to Switzerland, haven't done much preparation,
probably the night before I leave. I do have my pass port & tickets.
I should be working, need to get my statements prepared & mailed.
But it's much more enjoyable to write and think about our forebears.
When I retire, hopefully, I can devote much time to my family. I am
president of our Huguenot chapter for the next two years.

I'm doing research on my mother's line, she blesses me with the Robert,
New, Eddins, Shivers, Wadlington, Bettison (do you know of any Bettison
graves), Nailor (Naylor), Grimball,they lived in Beaufort Dist.,

Boney (Boni), Teachey & Zeller, believe the last 3 may be Huguenot's.
They came from Switzerland. My father's line, was Humphries, Holcombe,
Jackson, related to Stonewall, Breazeale, & of course Bunch. So I have
work to do on all limes.

Hopefully you & coz Cora are both well and enjoy life each day, so
grateful for the day the Lord hath made. Again thanks, and the best
to both of you,



